
T H E  L I O N ' S  R O A R  M A R C H  I S S U E  2

FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

UPCOMING EVENTS!
TUE, 1/29 
FREE DRESS DAY (Follow Handbook
Guidelines)
8:30 TALENT SHOW
3:05-4:15 TUTORING IN LIBRARY
 
WED, 1/30 
8:15 SCHOOL MASS (K3-5th grades)
9:30 ALL SCHOOLS MASS @ SJB (6th-8th
grades)
5:30-7:30 OPEN HOUSE

THU, 1/31 
DRESS FOR YOUR FUTURE DAY (Follow
Handbook Guidelines/no props)
Religions Scholars Bowl at SJB
3:05-4:15 TUTORING IN LIBRARY
5:30 5/6 BOYS vs Ascension
6:30 7/8 BOYS vs Ascension

FRI, 2/1 
SPIRIT DAY (Wear school colors or spirit
shirts)
2:15 PEP RALLY

Dear St. Joseph Families, 
Happy Catholic Schools Week! This is an
annual event where we celebrate all aspects
of our Catholic school, founded almost 75
years ago to meet the educational and
formation needs of those looking for such an
experience. No doubt, Fr. Joseph Gremillion,
our founder, would be quite proud of those
young students. If you didn’t pay attention
to any posts on social media last Friday, it is
easy to see why we think so highly of our
students. SJS students were awarded
diocesan student of the year for middle
school and elementary (John and Charlie
Foret). It was soon after that we learned of
8th graders earning much recognition at the
local science fair. Many will go on to state
competition with one of our young ladies,
McKenzie Meiki, placing first overall not only
in her division but for entire fair. There is no
doubt that God is glorified by the efforts of
students and faculty in this realm. As our
school families are aware, academic
excellence is part of the focus of our motto.
The other key focus is faith. This past
weekend, many parishioners saw our
students serving the parish as a beautifully
talented choir, fluent proclaimers of the
word, and serving humbly at the altar. This
actually occurs every week at our parish, but
it is good to have it pointed out as the
school is a key ministry in the life of the
parish and our students fully and actively
participate in both. It is that time of year
where many see such activities and begin to
discern the call to become part of the Falcon
family. I want to remind our school families
to re-enroll soon as our open enrollment is
this week. Let us continue to welcome
others to this family of families at St. Joseph,
working towards the same purpose when our
school was established almost 75 years ago.
St. Joseph, pray for us.

Spelling Bee Winners
3rd Parker Suckle          2nd Lang Lawson

 1st Ellie Bicol



Schedule of Events
Monday, January 29th  – Celebrating our nation

 Flag Prayer Ceremony @ 8:00 AM; Spelling Bee in the gym 8:30
AM-10:30 AM 

Tuesday, January 30th  – Celebrating our students  
Free Dress Day (See handbook for guidance). Student Talent Show

in the gym 8:30 AM-9:30 AM. Treat at lunch for students

Wednesday, January 31st – Celebrating our Community
SJS Mass at 8:15 AM for grades K3-5th. Middle School will attend

SJB for All Schools Mass. Open House 5:30 PM–7:30PM

Thursday, February 1st – Celebrating Vocations
1st-8th Dress for your future day (no props permitted). K- Village

100th Day. Religion Scholars Bowl at St. John Berchmans for
participating students

 
Friday, February 2nd – Celebrating our Teachers

Spirit Day (wear spirit shirt or school colors)Teacher’s Luncheon in
the FLC. Pep Rally @ 2:15 PM



Virtue ofVirtue ofVirtue of   
MagnificenceMagnificenceMagnificence

Pope St. John Paul IIPope St. John Paul IIPope St. John Paul II



To our wonderful PTO and Silent
Auction Committee 

for an AMAZING 
night of “Boots and Bling”! 

All auction items can be
 picked up at Flower Power

 located at 3803 Youree Dr. on
Tuesday 8:00-10:00 am and 3:30-6:00 pm

& Wednesday 8:00-10:00 am







**Friday February 16th**
The Book Fair will be open on

Grandparents Day!


